
An Appeal to Students 

As all of you are aware about the vulnerable times we are passing through, I 
would like to wish  you all health and peace at your end. We , like your parents 
want you to remain protected from the exposure to infection of Covid-19. Your 
lives are precious to us. Our Prime Minister, Mr Narendra Modi-ji in this regard, 
has appealed to us all to remain indoors for our own good by announcing a nation 
wide lockdown till April 14, 2020. India is trying all feasible measures to stop the 
spreading of the infection at the earliest on a war footing. But it is not possible 
without our understanding of the gravity of the matter and required cooperation. 
Each one of you has to be responsible for your own safety, maintaining social 
distancing and practising daily hygiene, eg. washing of hands a number of times a 
day.  

At any rate, please avoid all kinds of travels, however short, to keep yourself away 
from the possibility of contact of other humans who might be unknowingly 
carrying the infection and get you in trouble. Further, stay away from any public 
gathering/parties for the same. Stay wherever you are, at home, paying guest 
facilities, hostels etc for the time being and do not panic. It's an extraordinary 
situation and we must fight through it.  

Meanwhile, please keep in touch with your teachers, consult college website for 
study materials and use the time to your advantage.  

May we all take prescribed precautionary measures seriously and work together 
to stop the spreading of infection likely to be caused by Covid-19.  
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